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 Notice: Application Period for 400 Electric Vehicle 
(EV) Licenses to Begin on March 29    

Beginning March 29, 2023, at 10am, 400 new For-Hire Vehicle (FHV) licenses 
will be available for electric vehicles (EVs). The process will be similar to the 
600 licenses released on March 15, except that there is a limit of 25 
Statements of Interest and subsequent applications under one Social Security 
Number (SSN) or Employer Identification Number (EIN). Each vehicle will 
require its own application (you may not apply for 25 licenses at once). The 
licenses will be non-transferable and distributed on a first-come-first-served 
basis.    
  
When applying for the EV licenses, please fill out and submit the Statement of 
Interest form which will be available at the TLC website at the following link: 
https://www.nyc.gov/site/tlc/vehicles/get-an-electric-for-hire-vehicle-
license.page.   
 
Please review the eligibility checklist below to ensure you meet the 
requirements to submit a statement of interest form for one of the 400 EV 
licenses:   

• A valid Social Security Number (SSN)  or Employee ID Number (EIN)   
• A valid e-mail address (This email will be used to communicate with 

you throughout the application process).  

Once the form is submitted, TLC will review it and eligible applicants will 
receive an email with a unique authorization code and instructions on how to 
complete the application process. Once you receive the eligibility email about 
the application process, you may purchase an EV. Ineligible applicants will 
receive an email notifying them they are not eligible.  
 
Eligible applicants will have 30 days to buy the EV and begin the application 
process. This process begins with the eligible applicant affiliating with a TLC 
Licensed Base and the Base will submit a request (a Base Affirmation) to TLC 
to begin the vehicle licensing process.  
 
Email comments, questions, suggestions to Licensinginquiries@tlc.nyc.gov 
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